
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  
Adult Summer Reading Challenge 2020 

Imagine Your Story begins July 1 and runs through 

August 14. This year’s challenge will be an all new 

adventure as we take it online. Details to follow 

throughout the month! Reading, prizes and fun 

await!  

Summer Hours Have Begun! 

Monday-Thursday 9:00a-9:00p 

Friday 10:00a-6:00p 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Curbside Delivery Begins! 

You can now call us to request library 

items! We will process your order and 

call you to arrange a pick-up time.  

Contact the library to request your item (s).  

Call: 413-789-1550  

Visit: www.agawamlibrary.org and look at our curbside 

section for an online form. Have your library card 

handy! 

 

Placing your own holds?  

Great! We just ask that you also call the library to let us 

know that your holds have been placed. 

The library will call you to arrange a pick-up time. 

Upon arrival, library staff will deliver the bagged items 

to your car.  

*Please note that the library staff cannot accept your 

returns at the time of delivery. Book drops are open for 

your convenience.  

*Also note that the statewide delivery service is 

currently not running. Placing holds on other libraries 

items will result in a long wait time.  

 

Quarantine Stories 

We all have a story to tell about this unique time in 

our history. Submit your quarantine story via our 

website or staff email. Your stories will become 

part of the local history collection at the APL! 
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 Information Regarding Our Re-Opening Plan  
 

 The library has resumed limited services as of 
June 1, 2020.   
  

 Due dates have been adjusted to July 1, 2020 
and there will be no late fees during this time.  
 

 The library will not be accepting any donations 
until further notice  
 

 Stay tuned to our social media pages for daily 
notices and updates.  
 

 The library is currently working on putting 
safety measures in place to ensure our staff 
and our patrons are safe when we reopen.   

 

 Our staff is back in the library and happy to take your calls and emails.  

413-789-1550     ||    libstaff@agawamlibrary.org    ||  www.agawamlibrary.org  

 

http://www.agawamlibrary.org/
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